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EOTT ENERGY Pipeline Limitedftrtnership 

P.O. BOX 1660 
5805 E. BUSINESS 20 

MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702 
(915) 682-3761 

December 7, 1999 

State ofNew Mexico 
Oil Conservation Division 
2040 S. Pacheco 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
Attn: Martyne Keiling 

RE: HYDROSTATIC TEST WATER DISCHARGE 
PERMIT HBP-NM-010 

Dear Ms. Keiling: 

As per our conversation last week, EOTT Energy would like to renew the above captioned permit 
for another five years. 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call me at 915/684-3467. 

Sincerely, 

Lennah Frost 
Sr. Environmental Engineer 

cc: Environmental File 

EOTT ENERGY CORP. 
General Partner 

FORM NO. 105-831 (11/95) 
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OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 
2040 South Pacheco Street 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87S05 
(50S) 827-7131 

November 24,1999 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT NO. Z-559-573-252 

Ms. Lennah Frost 
EOTT Energy Pipeline Limited Partnership 
P.O. Box 1660 
Midland, TX 79702 

RE: Discharge of Hydrostatic Test Waters Permit HBP-NM-010 

Dear Ms. Frost: 

The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has conducted a file review on the Hydrostatic Test Waters 
Permit HBP-NM-010 for the EOTT Energy Pipeline Limited Partnership (EOTT). Permit HBP-
NM-010 expired on December 14, 1998. In addition, permit condition 5 (five) required that a 
report must be filed every 6 months summarizing the activities and that it shall contain the 
following information: 

A. Location of test - Section, Township, Range, 
B. Date of test, 
C. Volume of discharge and 
D. Source of test water. 

EOTT failed to submit the 6 month reports for 1994, 1995, 1996, 1997 and 1998. EOTT shall 
submit hydrostatic discharge 6 month reports for 1994, 1995, 1996, 1997 and 1998 to the OCD 
by January 2,2000. 

If EOTT wishes to perform hydrostatic tests of 100,000 gallons or less on new pipe they must 
submit a new application to the OCD. 

If there are any questions, please call Martyne Kieling at (505-827-7153). 

Sincerely, 

Roger C. Anderson 
Environmental Bureau Chief 

xc: OCD Hobbs Office 
OCD Artesia Office 
OCD Aztec Office 



EOTT ENERGY CORR 

December 6, 1993 

New Mexico O i l Conservation D i v i s i o n 
P.O. Box 2088 
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2088 

A t t n : Chris Eustice 

RE: Permit t o Discharge Hydrostatic Test Water 

Dear Mr. Eustice: 
As per our telephone conversation today, EOTT Energy Corp. i s 
applying f o r a 5 year permit t o discharge h y d r o s t a t i c t e s t water. 
We understand t h a t t h i s permit would be issued only f o r new pipe 
and discharges of less than 100,000 gallons of h y d r o s t a t i c t e s t 
water. Fresh water w i l l be used f o r a l l t e s t i n g . 

Your prompt a t t e n t i o n t o t h i s matter i s g r e a t l y appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Lennah Dawson 

Safety & Environment Coordinator 

/ l j d 
cc: A l Hugh - Houston 

Bobby Garduno - Hobbs 

P.O. Box 2297 5805 E. Business 20 Midland, TX 79702 Ph (915) 687-0783 TX/NM WATS 800-358-3006 


